
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
GOLD AWARD  

 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Oscar Roper For always trying hard 
and being helpful 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs.
Hine/Mrs 
Platt 

Nate Lyne For always having a 
sensible attitude and 
being ready to work 

Mrs. Allen Nathan Orrell For always being kind 
and polite 

Mrs. Dawson Lee 
Wolstenholm
e 

Working hard during his 
transition session to 
Year 6 

Miss. Cowap Joshua 
Gilardi 

For working brilliantly 
with Year 1’s during 
transition 

  
 
MATHS WHIZZ  
 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Patrick 
Frodsham 

For great addition work 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs. 
Hine 

Harry Arnold Great work on 
partitioning 2 digit 
numbers in different 
ways 

Mrs. Allen Whole Class
  

For putting 100% effort 
into their assessments 

Mrs Dawson Whole Class  Working hard all week in 
their assessments & 
putting 100% effort in all 
week 

Miss Cowap Whole Class For putting 100% effort 
in all week! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY WRITING WINNERS 
 
  

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Evelyn Gorton For super phonics work 
and writing sentences 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs
. Hine 

Lois McVeigh Super sentences about 
‘A squash and a 
squeeze’ 

Mrs. Allen Whole Class For putting 100% effort 
into their assessments 

Mrs Dawson Whole Class Working hard all week 
in their assessments & 
putting 100% effort in 
all week 

Miss. Cowap Whole Class For putting 100% effort 
in all week! 

 
 
CLASS DOJO 
 
This week’s class who have achieved the most 
Class Dojo’s is YR/1 well done!! Well done to all 
the other classes who have been trying so hard!! 
 
NSPCC   
 
A huge thank you on behalf of the NSPCC for your 
generous donations that will help contribute to help 
at risk children’s lives better. We have raised a 
grand total of £523.93!  
Thank you for all your support! 
 
WELL DONE   
 
Counsellor Sue Murphy has been in touch with 
school to thank Daniel Williams Y4/5 and Joseph 
Williams Y1/2 for looking after the community and 
cleaning up graffiti. Well done boys for such a 
thoughtful and kind act! 
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Breakfast Club Enquiries – Please contact Mrs. 
Gordon on 07757 620 193 or call into the After 
School Club at 3.15pm in the School Hall. 
 

CLASS DOJO 
 
Please can we remind you that any messages sent 
via class dojo weekdays after 5.30pm and 
weekends will not be replied to until the following 
day. Thank you 

 
SYNOD 2020 
 
Synod members from the Archdiocese have 
been attending meetings in preparation for 
local parish meetings. The Synod is an 
opportunity for the church to come together to 
review issues and make decisions.  
 
Your opinion as parents is important to the 
Archdiocese of Liverpool and the future of the 
church. 
 
Therefore, I would urge you to complete a 
survey online on the Synod 2020 website - 
https://synod2020.co.uk or attend a local 
meeting (dates to be announced shortly). The 
closing date for online surveys is 30th June 
2019. The survey consists of only four 
questions. Alternatively, paper copies of the 
four questions are available from school to be 
filled in and returned to school. All 
correspondence is anonymous. 
Thank you for your support 
 
 

 
 
 
Top Table (for exceptional lunchtime behavior) 
 
Next weeks nominated children are:-    

Year Group Child’s Name 
YR/1 Patrick Frodsham 

Y1/2 Nate Lyne 

Y3/4 Lizzie-Grace Roper & 
George Tibbins 

Y4/5 Lee Wolstenholme 

 
 
 
FLOWERS   
 
We would like to say a big thank you to Fred 
Edwards, a local resident, who dedicates his time 
to make our surrounding school environment 
beautiful with blooming flower arrangements. 
 
 
 
COOL PTA SUMMER DISCO   
 
COOL PTA Summer Disco on Friday 28th June 
starting at 6pm. A letter is coming home today with 
further details. You can buy your tickets (£1.50 
each) using the slip on the letter or on our website 
(https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coolpta). This is the 
last fundraising event COOL PTA will be running 
this school year, so we hope to see as many of our 
children there as possible.' 
 
 
Y5 RECORDER CONCERT   
 
Y5 will be performing in a recorder concert for 
parents and carers on Wednesday 26th June at 
2.30. We hope that you will be able to join us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Tuesday 18th June – KS1 Julia Donaldson 
Trip 

 Wednesday 19th June – Y5 trip to Wigan 
Life Centre 

 Thursday 20th June – Faith in Action Award 
Ceremony 

 Friday 21st June (weather permitting) OR 
Monday 24th June – Sports Day KS2 AM, 
KS1 PM 

 Wednesday 26th June – First Holy Communion 
Whole School Celebration 

 Wednesday 26th June – Y5 recorder concert 
2.30 

 Friday 28th June – Summer Disco 

 Tuesday 16th July – Infant Summer Song 
Share for Y1/2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 

To receive a copy of our newsletter by email please sign 
up via our website at -

http://www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk/information/ne
wsletters-letters 

 


